
Upgrades to the 40-year-old King County Kirkland Pump 
Station to increase capacity, ensure safe and reliable 
operations, and meet current seismic, noise, and odor control 
standards were completed ahead of schedule this spring. 

To celebrate the completion of this 3.5-year construction 
project, King County will host a ribbon cutting ceremony and 
facility tour at the pump station.

YOU’RE INVITED
Join us to celebrate the completion 
of the King County Kirkland Pump 
Station and Sewer Upgrade Project. 

WHEN: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 | 2 p.m. – 4 p.m.

WHERE: King County Kirkland Pump Station | 

Third Street and Park Lane | Downtown Kirkland

WHAT: Officials will conduct a ribbon cutting, 

followed by guided tours of the upgraded pump station.

RSVP: Heidi Sowell (heidi.sowell@kingcounty.gov ) 
by May 9 | (206) 477-5548

Please note, tour participants must 
wear close-toed shoes.
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